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As a resident of ravenscar with family in robinhoods bay I
would like to object to the planning application  for a tea room
above the quarterdeck in Robin hoods bay. I feel it would spoil
the quiet nature of the approach from the beach. I walk
regularly along this stretch of coastland and feel that it would
have a detrimental impact on the essential very individual feel
that visitors love about robin hoods bay. 
There are plenty of existing places to eat and drink in Robin
Hoods Bay and also the YHA tea rooms a short stroll along the
beach. 

Elizabeth Anne Gray
3 Loring Road
Ravenscar
YO13 0LY
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